Our Lady of Mercy

Charismatic Prayer Community

Invites all to come and see our New Evangelization “Jesus Seminar” to be held in
Our Lady’s chapel in the lower church here at 500 South Oyster Bay Road in
Hicksville.

Jesus calls us to come and see; we will be holding our initial Jesus seminar on
Living "Life" in the Spirit beginning October 1, 2013 at 7:30 p.m. The seminar will
run for seven weeks ending on November 12, 2013. We will attempt to explain
and describe the Father’s love for you; which goes from East to West and runs as
deep as it is wide while at the same time run as high as the sky.

Jesus calls us to know him, to love him and serve him in living out the Joy filled
work that he has assigned for you alone to complete.

So accept this invitation and come, listen to His word and be filled to overflowing
with His Holy Spirit!

If you have questions, or need more information
please contact Deacon Michael Devenney at
mdevenney@olmrcc.com or 516-931-4351

Our Lady of Mercy
500 South Oyster Bay Road
Hicksville, New York 11801

516.931.4351



